CITY OF PORTLAND, MAINE

BOARD OF APPEALS



September 6, 1996

Mike Faust Peregrine Corporation 116 Free Street Portland, Maine 04101

RE: 116 Free Street

Dear Mike,

As you know at its September 5, 1996 meeting, the Board of Appeals voted to reaffirm their previous decision of April 25, 1996 allowing a community center for members only.

A copy of the Board's original decision is enclosed for your records.

Sincerely,

Marge Schmuckal

Asst. Chief, Inspection Services Division

cc: Matthew D. Manahan, Chairman, ZBA Joseph E. Gray, Dir, PUD P. Samuel Hoffses, C, Insp Svcs Div Charles A. Lane, Corp Counsel A. Rowe, CEO